
 

 PRE-REGISTRATION FOR CHILDCARE  
  

● PASTORS’ CONFERENCE 

 ● MINISTERS’ WIVES CONFERENCE 

● ANNUAL MEETING - ARKANSAS BAPTIST STATE CONVENTION 
  

October 22-24, 2018 

 Central Baptist Church, Jonesboro 

Childcare will be offered for children birth through elementary grades at no cost to messengers and their families during 

the annual meetings of the Pastors’ Conference, Ministers’ Wives Conference, and all sessions of the Arkansas Baptist 

State Convention. Pre-registration is necessary to provide quality care with a planned program.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

-----------------------------Cut here and mail or fax to the address at the bottom of sheet------------------------------------------- 
 

Child’s Name ___________________________________________________________  Birthdate _________________ 

 

Child’s Name ___________________________________________________________  Birthdate _________________ 

 

Child’s Name ___________________________________________________________  Birthdate _________________ 

 

Parent’s Name _____________________________________________  Home Phone (           ) ____________________ 

 

Address __________________________________________________ City _____________________ Zip ________ 

 

Cell Phone (           ) _______________________ Food Allergies?  ___________________________________________  

 

PLEASE MARK SESSIONS NEEDED 
Pastors’ Conference, Monday, October 22 

 □  9:45 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. □  1:15 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. □  6:00 p.m. to 8:45 p.m. 

 

Ministers’ Wives Conference, Monday, October 22 

 □  9:15 a.m. to 2:15 p.m. (MUST bring meal with drink for each child) 

 

Annual Meeting – Arkansas Baptist State Convention, Tuesday, October 23 

 □  8:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. □  1:00 p.m. to 4:15 p.m. □  5:45 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

 

Annual Meeting – Arkansas Baptist State Convention, Wednesday, October 24 

 □  8:15 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 

 

   

 

 

 

Deadline: October 1, 2018 
 

Three Ways to Register: 

1) Email:  Complete form and email to Michelle Shannon at mshannon@cbcj.net 
 

2) Online: Complete form online at www.absc.org/childcare 
 

3) Mail:    Complete form and mail to Michelle Shannon, Central Baptist Church, 

                  3707 Harrisburg Rd, Jonesboro, AR 72404 
 

Any questions or registrations after October 1, call Michelle Shannon at 870-935-1950 

Parents will sign in their child/children at the Preschool Welcome Desk in the Preschool foyer. After sign-in a 

greeter will take parents to the child’s room for drop off. The teacher will give the parent a security ticket. To 

pick up a child they must return the ticket to the teacher. Only parents who have a ticket will be allowed in the 

preschool area at any time. This is for the safety of each child in our care. 

No meals will be provided by the church for children. Those staying in child care during the Ministers Wives 

Conference on Monday MUST bring a meal and drink (each labeled with child’s name) with them for each 

child. 
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